Aug 24, 2021

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

We have exciting news! In an effort to better align with the organizational coherence goals in
our strategic plan, we have been working hard to update our website to improve communication
with families. The new design allows families to navigate through our site more easily and allow
accessibility across more mobile platforms. It will also integrate well with a new Caledonia
Community Schools App that will be launching soon. Look for more information next week on

how to install our new app! We hope you agree that this will improve website usability for our
families.

Sincerely,

CCS Administration



Facebook Post:

Same text as above.
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